Mr Dawson - many thanks for your email.

Yes - please take my enquiry of 5 April as notification of our intent (265 Goldhurst residents) to cut down
the overgrown Trachycarpus Fortunei* at the front of our property. As per my original enquiry, this

tree has destroyed the planter in which it was originally planted and - as it is very close to the front of our
property - we are worried about it damaging our building's foundation. Like many properties in the area,
our building had some underpinning work carried out on it 20 or so years ago so we are very keen to
resolve this matter quickly.

| would be very grateful for any help you are able to provide to resolve Council approval (or objection)
asap within the 6 week timeframe. Because of the potential threat the tree poses to our property we are
all keen to resolve this matter quickly.










